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Tuesday 9th March 2021 
 

For Parents of children in Key Stage 2 
Collecting your children from the key stage 2 playground at the end of the school day 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During Covid-19 pandemic we pride ourselves in ensuring that the school grounds are a safe 
place for all. Yesterday it was disappointing to see large groups of families congregating 
together on the playground – not socially distancing. There were also people wearing masks 
around their necks or not wearing a face covering at all. 
 
Please can I remind all families of the following rules: 
 
Please only enter our school grounds if you are following the following safety measures: 
 

 One family member only to collect children from the playground. 

 Follow the Government’s social distancing guidelines. 

 Don’t come too early – stick to the times to avoid congestion. 

 Wear a face covering and wear it responsibly. 

 Stay in your year group parent zone on the playground until your children are lined up 
for collection. 

 Use the one way system to enter and exit the playground through the carpark. 
 
To ease congestion 
 
From today the end of day times have been altered: 
 

Phase Collection Location Collection Time 

Lower Key Stage 2 
(Years 3 and 4) 

Lower Key Stage 2 playground. Accessed 
through the Nursery gate and Reception 

playground. 
3.15pm 

 Upper Key Stage 2 
(Years 5 and 6) 

Lower Key Stage 2 playground. Accessed 
through the Nursery gate and Reception 

playground. 
3.25pm 

 
Thank you for your cooperation 
 
The Senior Leadership Team 
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